FW: PROPOSED SUBMISSION ADUR LOCAL PLAN 2014 - Paragraph 2.100 and Policy 8 Shoreham Harbour Regeneration Area

1 message

Mariola Klonek <	>	5 October 2016 at 12:54
To: Mariola Klonek -Google <	>	

From: Waste and Minerals DF [mailto:wasteandmineralsdf@eastsussex.gov.uk]

Sent: 01 December 2014 10:32

To: Planning.Policy Cc: Pat Randall

Subject: Re: PROPOSED SUBMISSION ADUR LOCAL PLAN 2014 - Paragraph 2.100 and Policy 8 Shoreham

Harbour Regeneration Area

Dear Sirs,

Thank you for consulting East Sussex County Council on the publication of the Proposed Submission Adur Local Plan 2014. The County Council notes the content of paragraph 2.100 and Policy 8 regarding the Shoreham Harbour Regeneration Area.

Government policy set out in the NPPF requires existing, planned and potential wharf facilities to be safeguarded for minerals imports. The County Council considers that it is important to maintain capacity for aggregate imports at Shoreham Harbour and has in the past expressed concern over the potential loss of wharfage as a result of Port regeneration plans. East Sussex County Council does however anticipate that joint working established through the Statement of Common Ground (signed earlier in 2014) should enable a satisfactory resolution of this matter prior to adoption of the regeneration plans.

East Sussex County Council also has the following minor comments of clarification on paragraph 2.100 in the Proposed Submission Adur Local Plan 2014:

- * The correct year of adoption for the East Sussex, South Downs and Brighton & Hove Waste and Minerals Plan is 2013
- * The policy referred to in this plan should be WMP 15

Should	you hav	e any	queries	regarding	this	response,	in th	e first	instance	please	contact	Pat	Randall	(email	:
				<mailto:< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td>). Please</td><td>e note,</td><td>she</td></mailto:<>). Please	e note,	she
normall	y works	on T	uesdays	, Wedneso	lays	and Frida	ys on	ly.					•		

Yours faithfully,

Matt Breeze

Planning Policy and Development Management

Communities, Economy and Transport

East Sussex County Council County Hall St Anne's Crescent Lewes East Sussex BN7 1UE

Tel:		
Email:	<mailto:< td=""><td>></td></mailto:<>	>

Please note that any advice contained within this email constitutes an informal Officers opinion and does not prejudice, nor is binding upon, any future decision taken by East Sussex County Council.

This message is intended for the use of the addressee only and may contain confidential or privileged information. If you have received it in error please notify the sender and destroy it. You may not use it or copy it to anyone else.

E-mail is not a secure communications medium. Please be aware of this

when replying. All communications sent to or from the County Council may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

Although East Sussex County Council has taken steps to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free, we can take no responsibility if a virus is actually present and you are advised to ensure that the appropriate checks are made.

You can visit our website at http://www.eastsussex.gov.uk

Click here to report this email as spam.

☐ winmail.dat		